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Laura Crawford

From: Nicholl, Peter <Peter.Nicholl@niwater.com>

Sent: 19 November 2023 21:08

To: Planning

Subject: LA01/2023/0039/F - Lands adjoining 36 Knockanbaan and 12 Plantation Drive, 

Limavady

Grateful if you would consider this email for inclusion in the papers regarding the planning applica�on stated above.

I am a local resident and live at the end of the footpath which is reference in this proposed applica�on for closure.
I object to the closure of this footpath and wish to have the following noted: 

a. I have not witnessed nor have I been made aware from any other residents of any an�social behaviour 
occurring at or near the footpath. 

b. Regarding its use, my house faces the entrance to one end of this footpath and I observe both neighbours, 
and residents who live outside of Knockanbaan, u�lising the footpath at all �mes of the day. My family uses 
this footpath on a daily basis. 

c. The path is used both during the day and at night. I have no sense of this path being unsafe to use. 
d. Prior to receiving the Neighbour No�fica�on regarding this applica�on, in March 2023, I was not aware of 

this planning applica�on being made.
e. Neighbours, who I have men�oned the possible closure of this footpath, were not aware of this applica�on 

either and have expressed surprise that the footpath could be closed. 

Regards 
Peter Nicholl 

Resident at 10 Knockanbaan 

For information on how NI Water processes personal data, please see our Privacy Notice.

Northern Ireland Water is a trademark of Northern Ireland Water Ltd., incorporated in Northern Ireland. Registered 
number NI054463. Registered Office: Westland House, Old Westland Road, Belfast, BT14 6TE 


